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PE Kits 

  
All children need to have a PE kit in school on 
their pegs and we will send it home to be 
washed at half term. This needs to consist of 
black shorts/joggers, white t-shirt and their 
school jumper. Please do not send your child 
into school dressed for PE. Children who do 
not bring the correct PE kit will, 
unfortunately, not be able to participate in 
their PE lesson, due to Health and Safety. 

  

Dates for Your Diary 

Week Beginning 23rd January – Bikeability 
Year 5.  

Friday 17th February – Break up for half 
term.  

Friday 3rd March – Bringing Books to Life 
Dance workshop.  

    

  
Attendance  

  
Attendance is always given the utmost priority at 
St. Paul’s.  The aim for every child and class is to 
have at least 96% attendance.    
Attendance for each class this week is:  

  
Punctuality 

 
There are still a lot of children arriving to school 
after 8.55am.  Please ensure that your child is in 
school by 8.55am each morning.  After this time 
the classroom doors will be closed and all children 
then have to be signed in at the office.   Children 
who arrive after 8.55am are then missing part of 
their learning. 
 
Could all parents also ensure that they are 
collecting their children at the correct time from 
their classroom door.  Nursery, Reception and 
Year 1 all finish at 3.25pm and Years 2 – 6 finish 
at 3.30pm. 

 N - 96.9% 

R - 88.7% 

Yr 1 - 94.8% 

Yr 2 - 99.1% 
Yr 3 - 84.6% 
Yr 4 - 97% 
Yr 5 - 93.3% 
Yr 6 - 95.6% 
 
Well done Year 2, again! 

 

    
 



 
 
  


